
3/22/2021 

 

 

NOTICE: 

 

Dear Resident/Business Owner, 

 

This letter is to advise you in advance of road paving work in the City of Argo.  

The following roads will be CLOSED for construction beginning at 8:00 AM 

Wednesday March 31st. 

 INTHAWOODS CIRCLE 

 ROCKY RIDGE RD. 

 

Additionally, the following roads will be paved in the coming weeks but will 

remain open to traffic. 

 CEDAR CREEK RD. 

 FREEZE MOUNTAIN DR. 

 MASTERS RD. 

 

Please exercise caution in these areas during construction to improve the 

infrastructure of our City. 

 

 

City of Argo 

205-352-2120 

 


